Meeting called to order at 3:17 pm

Minutes approved by Heather Breedlove and Jamie Minette

Good Things to Report:

- PBIS Training was attended in March and will be brought back to Remington next year
- Jamie Minette suggested to make video clips to model positive behavior in the school, making it easier to revisit throughout the year.
- Boosterthon was very successful! Final count of payments will be Friday, March 17, 2017.
- Amanda Ogilvy called Colorado Springs School of Massage to come between May 9-12 to give 15 minute massages to teachers for Teacher Appreciation Week. Let her know what day would work best.
- Teachers should check out the World Book Online.

DAAC Report:

Amanda Ogilvy will be attending tonight.

New Business presented by Karri Verrill

- Went over accounting information for fees and fundraisers, including how budgets are spent.
- Possibly spend extra money on flexible seating and have a check out system.

Teacher and Principal Reports

2nd Grade-

- Students are making good progress across content areas.
- Students will be attending Horizon's Biosphere Field Trip.

Kindergarten-

- Working on Colonial Domain, including projects to demonstrate ways people lived.
- Number bonds for adding and subtracting are being taught in math.

Principal-

- 2nd Day of testing has gone well.
- A committee will be formed to plan next year's schedule.
- Literacy Grant is moving forward in a positive way.

Meeting adjourned at 3:42 pm. Amanda Ogilvy seconded.